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Minutes of the Finance Committee Meeting held May 19, 2025, at 7:00 P.M.  

Present in Council Chambers were Chairman Dembinski, Mr. Heberling, Ms. 

Harmych, Mr. Janik, Mr. Winiarski, Mr. Nahorn, Mr. Wachholz, Mayor 

Costilow, Auditor Phillips, Treasurer Ramsey, Law Director Pecora, 

Safety/Service Jeffreys, Assistant Law Director Ward. Also present were 

three members of the public.  

 

A-25-18   Increase appropriations for Law Enforcement Trust fund  

  purchases of Police related equipment/vehicles 

 

  Mayor Costilow explained that we missed add the entire 

  amount for the year.  Mrs. Wasilk asked if the  

  emergency clause was needed.  Mayor Costilow said it 

  would not hurt.    

 

  Mr. Wachholz motioned to take this to the floor of 

  Council with the emergency.  Seconded by Mr. Nahorn.   

  Vote 7-0 to send to the floor of Council with emergency. 

 

Mr. Wachholz motioned to adjourn, seconded by Mr. Nahorn.  Voice vote  

7-0 to adjourn.  The meeting adjourned at 7:02 P.M.  

 

Brian Dembinski, Chairman 

Finance Committee    
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